
CHECK US OUT ON THE 
WEB AT 

2014 NMCA ANNUAL 
MEETING 

 
Hyatt Regency Cambridge 

 
575 Memorial Dr. 

Cambridge, MA 02139 
 Phone: (617) 492-1234 

Fax: (617) 491-6906 
 

http://cambridge.hyatt.com/hyatt/hotels-
cambridge/ 

 
 
 
The 60th Annual NMCA Meeting 
will be held at the Hyatt Regency 
Cambridge in Cambridge, MA 
from December 8-10, 2014. Room 
cost for NMCA start at $125 per 
night (plus tax) - please specify 
the "Northeastern Mosquito 
Control Association Annual 
Meeting” when you book your 
room. 
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WHAT IS NMCA? 
 
NMCA is a group of individuals, agencies 
and organizations from New England, New 
York, New Jersey & Pennsylvania whose 
objectives are: 
 
1. To promote the efficiency of mosquito 

abatement and related activities, through 
the encouragement of research, 
development of procedure, and the 
interchange of information. 

2. To circulate among its members and 
other interested parties, pertinent 
knowledge relative to mosquito 
abatement and related subjects. 

3. To encourage field trips and meetings of 
the members. 

 
WHY JOIN NMCA? 

 
 Be a member of one of the preeminent 

mosquito control associations in the 
country. 

 Join with nearly 250 mosquito control 
professionals from across the country – 
New England, the CDC, New York, New 
Jersey, Pennsylvania, etc. 

 Receive “the Northeaster”, the NMCA 
quarterly newsletter, filled with timely 
information from the membership and 
across the nation. 

 Proceeds from our Silent Auction each 
year go towards organizations identified 
by our Charitable Committee in need of 
financial assistance. 

 
Membership applications are available on 

our website. 
 

2014 NMCA OFFICERS   
 
President: Tim McGlinchy 
1st Vice President: Priscilla Matton 
2nd Vice President: Gabrielle Sakolsky 
Secretary: Emily Sullivan 
Treasurer: David Boyes  
 

2014 NMCA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
One Year: John Shepard 
Two Years: Tony Texeira 
Three Years: Chris Horton 
Past President: Roger Wolfe  
Industry Rep: Wally Terrill 
Communications: Tim Deschamps 
 
Contact us at info@nmca.org or on the 

web at www.nmca.org 
 

NMCA GRANT & SCHOLARSHIP 
INFORMATION 

 
NMCA accepts scholarship and grant 
requests each year, and awards up to 
$2,000 in each category.  
 
THE JOBBINS SCHOLARSHIP 
The Jobbins Scholarship will go to a 
student whose work is in an area relevant 
to mosquito or biting fly control in the 
Northeast; for example, wetlands biology-
ecology, entomology or vector 
parasitology. Studies may range in nature 
from purely ecological to strictly vector 
control. 
 
THE McCOLGAN GRANT-IN-AID 
The McColgan Grant-in-Aid will go to an 
individual whose work is directly related to 
the advancement of operational mosquito 
control: for example, surveillance 
technology, spray technology, biological 
control, physical control, data processing.  
 
For more information on these awards, 
please contact NMCA President Tim 
McGlinchy at president@nmca.org 

JOIN TODAY AND START 
RECEIVING the 

Northeaster, THE NMCA 
NEWSLETER FILLED 

WITH MOSQUITO 
INFORMATION FROM 

AROUND THE 
NORTHEAST!! 


